
      Appendix 30a 

 

APPLICATION LETTER OF THE MALTA FLOORBALL ASSOCIATION TO THE IFF 

 

Dear John, 

 

Here is a synopsis of the information your requested. 

 

The sport has been introduced in Malta circa 2 years ago, by mainly 

Swedish expats working in Malta.  Today there are already over 60 players, 

mainly expats, who participate in training and friendly matches on a 

continuous basis. 

 

Following the decision to consolidate the sport and form the MFbA, the 

sport is already taking off. We will work to introduce more Maltese and more 

children to the sports especially by introducing Floorball in local schools. 

 

 

The MFbA ill launch its first official tournament scheduled for 3 May 2015. 8 teams 

have subscribed for particpation after only a few days. Following this 

experience, the MFbA committee have already agreed to sit down during May, 

and organise a national league to commence for the coming season. 

 

The MFbA has also approached a local sports goods supplier to stock 

hardware required for the sport. 

 

Also the MFbA appreciates that in order to increase the following for the 

sport, it must attract the interest of the Maltese. One of the top 

priorities of the MFbA is to draft a plan to visit schools in order to 

entice as many children as possible. We have made our official registration with 

the Maltese National Sports Agency and following the election of the new Malta 

Olympic Committee (set to happen in the next few weeks) we will also  

bid to register with the MOC. 

 

The MFbA through Mr Christer has an ambassador abroad, and he has already 

been requested to invite teams in the Nordic countries to vist Malta to 

play matches against our teams. 

 

The people who are playing floorball have advised us to follow the newly set  

2014 Floorball rules. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Orlando 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear General Secretary, 

 

We would like to officially register the Malta Floorball Association (aka MFbA) within your 

organisation. Attached with this email please find the first draft of MFbA Statute and minutes of our 

first meeting. 

 

Also please find the list of the first executive council that will lead this newly formed association. 

 

Thanks for your help and consideration 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

--  

Orlando Bonnici 

Vice-President  

Malta Floorball Association 

 

MFbA Council 2015 

 

President  

Mr. Alexander Stevendahl - 43897A 
Censu Xerri Street 6, Flat 4, SLM3062, Sliema  - (+356) 99083066 
 
Vice President 
Mr. Orlando Bonnici - 295780M 
Phoenix 109, De Rohan Street, Zebbug - ZBG 2118 - (+356) 79449359 
 
General Secretary 
Mr. Antoine Attard - 434565M 
Villa Campanella, F.W. Ryan Street, San Pawl tat-Targa NXR 2294 - (+356) 79461511 
 
Treasurer 
Dr. Chris Cachia - 458781M 
137A/3, Triq l-Uqija, Ibrag, Swieqi 2331 - (+356) 99806629 
 
P.R.O 
Mrs. Erika Arrigo - 219080M 
planet sea appartments 14/2 Carmen mallia street San gwann sgn 2202 - (+356) 79402244 
 
Consultant to the Council 
Mr. Christer Jansson. 
 

 

 
 


